MISSOURI
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

JEFFERSON CITY

February 21, 1973

Yvonne S. Wilson

William Rockhill Nelson School
5228 Charlotte Street

Kansas City, Missouri 64110

Dear Yvonne,

Thank you for your letter concerning House Bill 211.
As you may know, I am the sponsor of this bill. Action
will be taken on it soon because it is at the top of the
Perfection Calendar.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if there is
ever any legislative matter that is of concern to you.

Very truly yours,
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RSJ :mm Ray . James '/

Assistant Minority Floor Leader



